Granville Township Land Management Committee July 29, 2008 minutes

Present: Roger Dunifon, Rob Schaadt, Greg Dixon, Laura Mickelson, Craig McDonald, Judy Preston and Mickey Smith.

Minutes of the May 6, 2008 meeting were read and approved. Copies will be forwarded to the Township Trustees, Candi Moore, Dr. Mickelson and Doug Spieles.

Rob reported he had talked with Norm Kennedy about getting copies of the new farm leases signed for this year but has not received them. He is currently in the process of arranging to meet with Norm.

Craig met with Wes Sargent last weekend to review the Spring Valley / Salt Run property. Wes reported that some memorial trees that had been removed from the property will be replaced. Plaques commemorating the memorials had been retrieved and were being saved for the new sites.

Wes and Craig also discussed news that this committee's tasks may be assigned to the Licking County Land Trust. Wes said that no decision on this matter has been made by the trustees.

The committee agreed that it is important that the trustees be made aware that we, as a group, are interested in continuing our role and want to be helpful to the township in the matter of caring for green space gained through public funding. It is also important to know what our position is with the township before we make plans for continuing. To that end a decision was made to request time on the trustee's meeting agenda for August 13. Craig will contact Norm about the meeting; Mickey will develop a summary of our work to date to present to the trustees.

No meeting was set for August.